
ALVINGTON PARISH COUNCIL 

CORRESPONDENCE RECEIVED 28/10/22 TO 27/11/22 INCLUSIVE FOR CONSIDERATION AT 

THE DECEMBER 2022 FULL COUNCIL MEETING 

Date Sender Subject 
31/10/2022 GCC Councils Connected 

31/10/2022 
Strategic Support 
(GAPTC) 

Follow up from Councillors' networking: 
Climate Action 

31/10/2022 
Strategic Support 
(GAPTC) Clerks' networking recording 

01/11/2022 Your Community Alerts 
Win £50! Enter the Neighbourhood Watch 
Cybercrime Survey [#51401223] 

02/11/2022 Volunteers 
Volunteers Needed For Forest Runner Forest of 
Dean 

07/11/2022 Your Community Alerts 
OUR NEWS - Neighbourhood Watch national 
newsletter for England and Wales [#53146459] 

07/11/2022 Becky Powell IMPORTANT - Parish Council Elections 2023 

08/11/2022 Your Community Alerts 
FREE ‘Stand up against street harassment’ 
bystander webinar [#54043407] 

08/11/2022 
Strategic Support 
(GAPTC) Councillor recruitment and elections 

09/11/2022 Becky Powell Casual Vacancy within six month rule Guidance 

10/11/2022 Julie Jones RE: Chairman's Carol Service   
10/11/2022 FoDDC Street Wardens win Gold RSPCA award! 

11/11/2022 
Strategic Support 
(GAPTC) 

Boundary Commission for England 2023 
Boundary Review  

17/11/2022 secretary@glospfa.org.uk Notice of GPFA Annual General Meeting 

17/11/2022 
Gloucestershire VCS 
Alliance Gloucestershire VCS Alliance Funding Bulletin 

18/11/2022 Sophie Comelli 
Newport Bus operate new routes in the Forest 
of Dean 

21/11/2022 Strategic Support (GAPTC) Being a Better Councillor NEW dates available 

21/11/2022 Your Community Alerts 
December OUR NEWS - Neighbourhood Watch 
national newsletter for England and Wales  

21/11/2022 
Strategic Support 
(GAPTC) 

Youth engagement, COUNCILLOR 
NETWORKING 

21/11/2022 Kerrin Cocks GAPTC GAPTC Newsletter: NB news for local councils 

22/11/2022 Jason Spinney New GRCC staff introduction 

24/11/2022 Your Community Alerts 
Fraudsters stole £15.3m from Christmas 
shoppers last year 

 

This list has been emailed to all councillors with all of the above emails as attachments.  

Meg Humphries, Parish Clerk 

28/11/2022 


